
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
  
 
 
  

October  2021  Newsletter  



We ARE Moving  in 2022!  
 

We canõt wait for you to see our new space 

being constructed in  the Development Center 

near Asbury United Methodist Church ! 

It will increase our ability to  

Assess, Resource & Empower  by  

BUILDING ALL CHILDREN  

and families throughout the Tulsa Metro area . 

Check out our Building Campaign 

here ! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Would You Sponsor  A Child?  
It costs anywhere between $500 and $2,6 00 per 

c hild to complete our pro gram . Many families are 

unable to  sponsor the next child . Please consider 

sponsoring a child  by c lick ing  here  to give a tax -

deductible gift that will  change a familyõs life! 

 

Click here to purchase tickets, tables or become a corporate sponsor. 

Youõre Invited to Help Us Continue Buildingé 

https://buildingallchildren.org/help-us-build-a-bright-future/
https://buildingallchildren.org/donate/sponsor-a-child/
https://buildingallchildren.org/annual-fundraiser/


 

 
 
 

  

Letõs Play! 
Building All Children strongly believes in the value of 

social interaction for children as well as 

caregivers.   Thanks to your generosity, we have had 

a fantastic summer of playgroups and are looking 

forward to a full schedule for the fall.  

 
The playgroups are not only giving children a 

chance to develop their social skills, but also their 

motor and cognitive skills.   Our themes have been 

centered around the parables of Jesus, so we have 

had a great time planting, bandaging, and 

searching for coins. We love  helping children 

develop in all areas while learning the truths of the 

Bible. 

 

 

THANK YOU  to ALL  
of our Donors & Sponsors!  

Thank you for supporting Building All Children 
and helping us serve children and their families. 

We could not do this ministry without your 
giving. So, please know from the bottom of my 

heart, I am GRATEFUL for YOU! 
Love, Kendra Morgan M.S., CCPS 

BAC Founder and Director 

We love & appreciate 

VOLUNTEERS  

at Building All Children!  
Not only does volunteering help serve the families 
and staff here at BAC, but it helps you as well. 
Studies show that volunteering boosts your mood 
and lowers rates of depression! Volunteering really 
is a win-win for all those involved.  
We have many volunteer opportunities available. 

You can do projects at home, come to our 
office for playgroup prep, or serve at our 

playgroups.  We would love to assist you in 
finding the perfect volunteer opportunity that 

works with your needs.  
Contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Amanda 
Collins at Amanda@buildingallchildren.org  
or 918.398.6127 for more information about 

volunteering.  
We would love to serve with you! 

 

Volunteer, Cheryl Arnold  says,  

ñI am grateful to meet a group of ladies that made 
me feel welcome on my first day with BAC and to 

be a part of your organization. When I was 
searching for a group to volunteer with, your 

mission matched an opportunity for me to work 
with children, which was not something I was able 

to do in my past career. I have always enjoyed 
doing that, which is why I moved to Tulsaéso I 

could be with my grandchildren, as they bring so 
much joy. I did not know what to expect on my 
first day, but I must say, you all exceeded my 

expectations with seeking kindness, the love of 
God, and the prep and thoughts that were put into 
all of the activities for the childrenôs playgroup.ò 
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